
Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for choosing [Company Name] for your 

transportation needs. Your feedback is incredibly important to us and helps us improve our 

services. 

We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts about your 

recent experience with us. Please consider the following questions: 

• How would you rate the quality of service provided? 

• Did our team meet your transportation needs? 

• What could we do to improve your experience? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback, or if you prefer, you can fill out our online survey: 

[Link to Survey]. 

Thank you for your time and valuable input! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


